
By James H. McDonald, Ph.D., University of 
Montevallo 

As we inch ever closer to the SfAAs in 
Portland, I am happy to report that 
the Anthropology of Higher Education 

TIG has 25 sessions and 94 
presentations. Our current affiliate 
count is 564, which is truly 
remarkable.  

Brian Foster and crew are working on 
another book volume based on session 
papers tentatively entitled, “Paths to 
the Future of Higher Education.”
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